
 

  
 

  

HAWAIIAN         

VILLAGE 

NEWSLETTER 
 

    

         

Anita Carney: anitacarn@gmail.com 

518.275.9818 
      



  
   MERRY CHRISTMAS!  Another year has 

flown by and I wish each of you a very Merry 

Christmas and Blessed New Year.  

WELCOME BACK:  I want to extend a warm 

welcome back to those who have arrived for 

the winter – especially our Canadian friends.  

I hope to see you around or stop by to say 

“Hi”.   

NEW RESIDENTS:  Welcome to our New 

Resident!  *  Richard Chandler – Waikiki 

Drive.  We are thrilled to have him become a 

part of the Hawaiian Village Community.   

Please make him and our other new residents 

feel welcomed and introduce yourself.   

 

COUPON BOOKS:   If you pay your lot rent 

by coupon, the new coupon books will be sent 

to you within the next couple of weeks.   For 

those of you that pay by ACH, you do not 

need to do anything!   If you pay by Online 

banking, please make sure to go in and 

update the amount to reflect the change in 

your lot rent rate.  

NEWSLETTER:  The newsletter is also 

available online, please go to 

hawaiianvillagemhc.com.  Click on Community 

News.  The Resident Only Password is:  

hawaiian. 

We are in the process of establishing a new 

way to view our newsletters and that will be 

by email.  Over the course of the 

next few months, please let me or 

Anita know if you did not receive the 

newsletter from us via email.  Our 

goal is to begin with the January 

newsletter.  Thank you for your 

patience as we transition. 

Again, I wish you and your families a 

very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! 

Blessings to you all. 

Denise Cobb 

         

             
Every Wednesday during the month of 

December we will be having a golf 

cart parade with music and singing at 

6:00 pm. If you would like to join 

them, please meet at the clubhouse. 

December 22nd we will award the 

first, second and third place winners.  

 

                 
 

Our first business meeting is 

scheduled for December 13th at 

7:00 p.m., hope to see everyone 

there. The next business meeting is 

scheduled for January 11, 2022. 

       

 

 

 

                                     

 



 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                  

Book Club is held the 2nd Tuesday of the                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

month at 1:00 p.m. Everyone reads the same 

book and then they have a discussion. The 

next meeting of the book club is December 

14th at 1:00 pm. The scheduled book           

assignments are as follows:                            

December: “Local Woman Missing” by Mary      

Kubica who is a psychological thriller writer. 

This is her newest book so get to the library 

early.                                                                                                                                                                                   

If you have any questions about the club, 

please give Pauline a call at 970.430.1683.                                                                          

                          

    

Our Christmas Dinner will be held on  

Wednesday December 15th at 5:30 pm. Our 

dinner will include ham, scalloped potatoes, 

candy sweet potatoes, vegetables, rolls, apple 

sauce & assorted pies. Cost of the dinner is 

$6.00. Deadline for the tickets is December 

12th   there will also be a 50/50 raffle. See 

board members for tickets.                 

 

 

  
 

Remember to put your luminary 

bags out on Christmas Eve as soon 

as it gets dark. Let’s light up our 

streets, it looks so beautiful. If 

you need bags give me a call 

518.275.9818 or stop at the club 

house they will be on a table if 

not, Saturday mornings coffee 

social. 

 

                    
 

          Let’s ring in the new year with  

  our friends and neighbors. 

Date: December 31, 2021 

Time: 9:00 P.M. - 12:00 

Music provided by D.J. Koch 

Cost $10.00 per person bring your 

own snacks and beverages. 

There will be a 50/50 raffle. 

See board members for tickets. 

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://melbournechapter.net/images/club-clipart-library-book-8.png&imgrefurl=https://melbournechapter.net/explore/club-clipart-library-book/&docid=E1TymrJzFJ9GIM&tbnid=LuH5pZK6GkletM:&vet=10ahUKEwjcmNb2trPeAhVkhq0KHXFsB6MQMwhgKBgwGA..i&w=400&h=400&hl=en&bih=745&biw=1536&q=book%20club%20clipart%20free&ved=0ahUKEwjcmNb2trPeAhVkhq0KHXFsB6MQMwhgKBgwGA&iact=mrc&uact=8


       

IMPORTANT NUMBERS 

 Hawaiian Village Office ……941.755.6103    

 After hours: 844.285.2099 

 Elder Helpline: 800.963.5357            

 Emergency: 911 

 Sheriff Patrol: 941.747.3011 x#1 

 

The WI-FI code: We are protecting the  

Rights for usage reserved for our residents 

only, the WI-FI code is Hawaiian6103 

 

Hawaiian Village has a Facebook page so 

please like us on Facebook and check us out 

for upcoming events and posts. The line is: 

https://www.facebook.com/HawaiianVillageFL/ 

 

 

 

                                                        

   

 

 

   
   

            

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

https://www.facebook.com/HawaiianVillageFL/

